“The Nevada delegation has worked for decades in a bipartisan manner to stop the Yucca Mountain Project.  The Presidents budget recognizes that this project is a waste of taxpayer’s dollars and a threat to the health and safety of all Nevadans. While this is a positive step forward, we need for President Obama to go further.   I call on the President to fully eliminate funding for Yucca Mountain by 2011,” said Heller.

